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Redford Brightmoor Initiative

Welcome 2021
RBI is excited to welcome in the new year!  Although 2020 was a year full of
challenges and uncertainty, we learned a lot and were able to grow as an
organization.  We were in awe of our generous donors and supporters and
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could not have made it through the year without you!  Now we look to 2021 and
hope for a year full of good health, joy & connection.

We're Open!
Our Free Stores are open and FULL of goodies! 

We experienced a large increase in donations
during 2020 and think it had a lot to do with

people cleaning out their closets while
quarantining at home!!  We are grateful for that
and now have two Free Stores full of amazing
clothing, household goods, toys and books,

DVDs, linens, and more!

Our other programs are also set to begin again
this month, including Food4U, Wash Wednesday,

and more!

The Return of the Busted
Bra Shop

In previous years, we have received a grant to
purchase bras for nearly 50 women.  Our 2020

plans were cancelled due to Covid-19, but we are
happy to report that we are bringing it back this

February. The Busted Bra Shop will be spending
a day at RBI - fitting women and giving them a

bra of their choice.  This is one of our most
popular programs and we are so grateful that it's

back!

Donate here!
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We need your help!
 

Looking to start your 2021 by helping others? Here at RBI, we are in need of:

VIRTUAL TUTORS for our online tutoring program.  We are expanding
our tutoring program and need more volunteers who have experience with
tutoring (any age, any subject), comfortable communicating virtually, and
available in the afternoons or evenings.
IN-KIND DONATIONS.  Although we need more time to sort through the
clothing donations that we received at the end of last year, we are
accepting household items, linens, towels, winter coats and boots, and
personal care items.  We are also accepting appliances and mattress
sets. Keep in mind that these don't have to be used! We gladly accept
shipments/deliveries of new goods, so feel free to order online for delivery
directly to us. 
FINANCIAL DONATIONS.  Always appreciated and needed! Click the
button below to donate today!

Donate

Like us on Facebook
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